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MEMORANDUM
July 12, 1996

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING
FROM: DIVISION OF LEGAL S&R‘JICES ICRgSBY}
zun'.! bo
RE: DOCKET NO. - REQUEST FOR ACENOWLEDGEMENT OF

SALE OF FACILITIES OF WALKER MEMORIAL HOSPITAL D/B/A PINE
ACRES WATER TO CITY OF AVON PARK AND CANCELLATION OF
WATER CERTIFICATE NO. 465-W IN HIGHLANDS COUNTY

On June 17, 1996, this Commission issued Order No. PSC-
96-0777-FOF-WU acknowledging the sale of the facilities of Walker
Memorial Hospital d/b/a Pine Acres Water to the City of Avon Park.
That Order also reguired Pine Acres Water to return Certificate No.
465-W to the Commission within 20 days of the date of the order for
cancellation.

Attached is a letter from Florida Hospital (Walker
Memorial Hospital) stating that they are unable to locat
Certificate No. 465-W. PLEASE PLACE HE ETTER __IN HE ABOVE

REPERENCED DOCKET PILE, Thanks.

alc

Actachment

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater
({Coker)
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y FLORIDA HOSPITAL
2 Heartland Division

PO Box 1300 7501 US. Hwy. 27 North
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Ms. Alice Crosby

Public Service Corporation
Capital Circle Office Center
1540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re: Pine Acres Water
Docket No. 960346-WU

Dear Ms. Crosby:

I spoke with you on June 21, 1996, regarding the return of Certificate No. 465-W to your
agency. Due to vacations and the Fourth of July holiday, it has taken some time to
diligently search our files for the certificate.

Unfortunately, we have not been able to locate the certificate.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

P e i)

Rebecca Farrens
Administrative Assistant
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